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Falkirk Area Welfare Benefits Advice Support Unit 
Funded by the Scottish Government through the People and Communities Fund.
This is a partnership between three local Citizens Advice Bureaux and Falkirk Council to provide additional, managed and co-ordinated welfare benefit advice to people across the Falkirk Council area, with particular emphasis on rural areas and areas affected by deprivation.  
The project was set up in 2013 to deal with the additional demand generated by the Welfare Reforms.

During the last financial year, the project dealt with 1382 welfare benefit enquires, 637 new benefit clients and this work resulted in £968,926.20 income being generated on behalf of our clients. Moving forward we know that the demand for our service will only increase as the full impact of the Welfare Reforms are realised. 
The project provides a quick response approach to people in need of an advice and assistance who have been directly affected by welfare reform. We provide a face to face service across the Falkirk Council Area in easily accessible venues where staff :
• Discuss the immediate concern of the person

• Carry out a holistic benefit assessment and identify potential benefit entitlement to maximise income

• assist with the completion of benefit application forms

• identify options and solutions to meet the person’s needs and work closely with other agencies to ensure 
  that further assistance is accessed, where appropriate
• advise and explain about appeal rights

• identify cases suitable for progression through the benefits reconsideration and appeals system

• Seek supporting evidence for people with cases suitable for progression through the reconsideration and
  and appeals system.
The project is funded to 31 March 2018
